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Dear GEAA members, 

  
The Helotes Historical Association (HHA) is working hard to raise the funds to 
build and dedicate a trail in Jon Allan's name at Helotes' new Madla Park. [More 
info about Jon?] The HHA is submitting a grant proposal on Tuesday, December 
15th, and they want to cite as many donations as possible (which will improve the 
application's score in the review process). So far, the HHA has raised $2,500 in 
matching funds. 
  
Please consider supporting this memorial for Jon. As a GEAA Board Member, 

founder of the Helotes Heritage Association, and Mayor of Helotes, he worked 
tirelessly on our behalf. I, for one, look forward to hiking a trail named in his 
honor.   
  
Your donation can be given before or after the grant application's due date, 

but the HHA needs to know your pledged donation amount before Tuesday, 

December 15th if you choose to send in your check later. 
  
Please make checks out to "HHA" and include the notation, "re: Jon's Trail." 
Mail them to: 

HHA 

c/o Dr. Ron Green 

14255 Antonio Dr. 
Helotes, TX 78023 

  
For more details, please email: news@helotesheritage.org. 
  
Sincerely, 

Annalisa Peace 

Executive Director 
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